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Orientation Programmes 2002-23 

“A parent is a teacher at home and a teacher is a parent in school and the child is the 

centre of our universe” 

 

St. Cecilia’s Public School organized a series of Orientation programmes in the month of April 2022 for the 

parents to familiarize them “as partners in progress” as schools welcomed the students for the new 

academic session in offline mode after the turbulent times caused due to pandemic COVID-19. The parents 

were apprised regarding the updated curriculum, rules and regulations of the school, teaching 

methodologies, co-scholastic activities, infrastructural development – smart boards, smart classes, use of 

projector 2D-3D teaching, COVID-19 SOP measures followed strictly in school campus and other 

developments. 

Winning the support and cooperation of parents, the pre-primary Headmistress, Primary and Middle wing 

coordinators in their respective sessions spoke at length about the benefits of effective communication 

and strong connection between the parents and teachers. The availability of school counsellor for 

nurturance of children with love and care to build a strong foundation for a glorious future. 

The parents were informed about the various rules and regulations of the school. An overview of various 

subjects, activity based teaching, Art Integrated learning, Co-curricular activities, club activities etc. were 

also discussed with the parents to aware them about the curriculum which is self directed with hands on 

learning activities to empower cecilians to completely utilize their creative talents and energies to be able 

achieve excellence. Madam Principal appreciated the orientation programmes as a sincere effort made by 

the school in educating the parents in evolving a common teaching strategy to reinforce the learning 

process of their children as the new academic session welcomed students with open arms in the safe and 

secure campus of their school. 


